
 

 
 
December 9, 2015 (Agenda) 
 
Contra Costa Local Agency Formation Commission  
651 Pine Street, Sixth Floor 
Martinez, CA 94553 

 
 

West County Wastewater District Annexation 314 (Park Avenue)  
Request to Continue Hearing 

 
 
Dear Members of the Commission:  

 

This is a hearing to consider the annexation of 10 properties to the West County Wastewater 

District. The proposed annexation will facilitate connection to municipal sewer services to 

properties currently served by onsite septic systems. 

 

We recently learned that the print and mail service sent out the wrong notice for this hearing. 

Consequently, we will need to re-send the hearing notice to all affected and surrounding 

landowners and registered voters.  

 

 

RECOMMENDATION:  Continue the hearing to the January 13, 2016 LAFCO meeting.   

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

LOU ANN TEXEIRA 

EXECUTIVE OFFICER 
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